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Town of Farmington Conservation Commission 
May 6, 2015 

The meeting was held in the Farmington Town Hall, Council Chambers.  The following 
Commissioners were present: 

Hinze 
Hannon 
Quigley 
Radacsi 

Wolf 
Forster 
Isner 

Also present: 
Liz Dolphin – Assistant Town Planner 
Sandy Michaud - Clerk 

 

 

 
1. Call to Order  

The meeting was called to order at 8:52 p.m. by Chairman Hinze.   
 

2. New Business 
Martin & Karen Wand – 85 Prattling Pond Road 
Environmental review referral to TPZ for four lot subdivision.  This matter was tabled. 
 
Lot 10A Slater Road 
Consider listing on the Land Acquisition List.  Assistant Planner Dolphin presented information 
on the parcel.  It is being offered as a gift in lieu of taxes to the Town. 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Quigley/Radacsi) it was unanimously 
VOTED:  To recommend adding Lot 10A Slater Road to the Land Acquisition List. 

3. Other Business 
HHWCD 
Assistant Planner Dolphin clarified who was available to help at the collection May 9th and 
what times they were available. 

Application Checklist 
Chairman Hinze said he found another example that he will forward to Assistant Planner 
Dolphin. 

Land Acquisition Committee Report 
Assistant Planner Dolphin updated the members.       

4. Planner’s Report 
None 
 

5. Minutes 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Hannon/Radacsi) it was unanimously 

 
VOTED:  To approve the minutes of the April 22, 2015 meeting. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm.  
SJM 


